COVID-19

Information session about the
vaccine and virus.

Nov 23rd at 5:30 pm at the
Aaron Roote Memorial Youth
Center.

Join us at the Aaron Roote Memorial Youth Center to ask what ever
questions you many have regarding Covid-19 and the Vaccine!

Facts, myths, worries? Whatever it is, this is just an information event to
help you make an informed decision, whatever that maybe!

We will have Tara Campbell, our Covid-19 Safety Coordinator present to
help you with all of your questions, or we can find ways of helping you
find the answers too!

This is open to Youth and Parents/Guardians!
Light snacks and referfreshments will be available.
We also will have anonymous boxes at the Aaron Roote Memorial Youth
Center, Band Office and Health Center. Where you can place any
questions you may have to be answered that evening discretely!

Hope to see you there!



